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Hi Hannah,
I intended to make a comment on this EA but the timeline got away from
me.  I realize I missed the deadline.  What I wanted to tell you and the
rest of the team involved was how very impressed I was with the
thoroughness of your EA and the clarity of the analysis.  I was the
Planning Staff on the Siuslaw for 14 years (1979-1993) and for most of
that time worked on preparing the Forest Plan and it's EIS.  I have
first hand knowledge of how much time and effort it takes to complete
the work done by you and your team.

Thank you!

Tony Vander Heide
Corvallis




